
I AM A STRONG SUPPORTER 0F HB 4001. We need a price on carbon to encourage a move away from 
fossil fuels and toward renewables for our climate and our health. I’m hoping Oregon joins this regional 
effort.  
My Best,  
 
Bill Bradbury 
1256 Newport Ave. SW 
Bandon, OR  97411 
bbsalmon@mac.com 
 
 


